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Mr. Malik Azmani 

Chair of the Committee for European Affairs 

Tweede Kamer der Staten-General 

 

Mr. Bastiaan van Apeldoorn 

Chair of the Standing Committee on European Affairs 

Eerste Kamer der Staten-Generaal 

EUROPEAN AFFAIRS 

COMMITTEE   

Christiansborg 

DK-1240 Copenhagen K 

Tel. +45 33 37 55 00 

Fax +45 33 32 85 36 

www.ft.dk 

ft@ft.dk 

 15 December 2017 

Dear Mr. Azmani, Mr. van Apeldoorn, 

 

On behalf of the Danish Parliament’s European Affairs Committee, I would like 

to commend sincerely the initiative taken by the Dutch Parliament to work for 

enhanced public transparency in the European Union and specifically in the 

decision-making process. It is an effort very much supported by the Danish 

European Affairs Committee. 

 

I would therefore be pleased on behalf of the committee to be one of the sig-

natories to the joint letter from national parliaments to the relevant EU institu-

tions. 

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Erik Christensen 

Chairman 
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